From: Sent:

To: Subject:

Tuesday 8 February 2022 17:21
CARBON BUDGET CONSULTATION
Carbon Budgets

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

## Dear Minister

- 1. The carbon budgets are not ambitious enough. Prof Barry Mc Mullen tells us that they only get us to a 6% annual reduction and we need to get to at least 7.6%.
- 2. I also believe we must be more ambitious as we have used up what it morally ours in terms of carbon budget.
- 3. Less backloading of the budgets please. Everyone benefits from just biting the bullet now. The finance from Europe is available now. We need to be more ambitious.
- 4. We need to lead the public, using scientific information. The public need to see courageous leadership and truth.

Thank you for all the work you do.